
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

SATs Tests for Year 6 pupils will take place between Monday 9th May and Thursday 12th May 2022.  

The children are expected to be in school at 8.45am from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 

2022.  

During this week, children will sit tests in:  

 Reading  

 Maths  

 Spelling, punctuation and grammar  

 

Timetable of tests 

Monday 9th May 2022 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar: Paper 1- 

Short Answer (45 minutes) 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar: Paper 2- 

Spelling Test (15 minutes) 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 Reading (1 hour) 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 
Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 minutes) 

Maths Paper 2: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

Thursday 12th May 2022 Maths Paper 3: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

 

How to support your child 

It is essential that your child attends school every day.  For each morning of the SATs, we will be 

providing the Year 6 pupils with breakfast snacks. Please also ensure that your children have 

breakfast in the morning before arriving to school and bring a water bottle with them. The children 

are expected to be in school at 8.45am to help them prepare and relax. All of the Year 6 team will be 

there to make sure children feel ready for the test that day. 

 

 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

 

                Headteacher: Stavroulla Stavrinou 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

The weekend before the tests, please support your child to recap key learning and help your child to 

relax. Make sure that they have an early night and feel fully rested for each day of the SATs.   

The SATs are a snapshot of what your child has learnt in primary school and the results depend on 

how well they perform on the day.  

Your children have worked incredibly hard this year and we wish them the best of luck in their SATS. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Team 

 


